
(December 2021)

Blessed Solemnity of the Mother of God!

The crosses you’ve carried in 2021 will bear fruit soon. I feel very hopeful for 2022.
Both of these videos contain encouraging words

Great Glad Tidings 2022!

https://youtu.be/Mi9qCX8SEeQ

What has “Sister Anne” been doing for the Order of the Mother of God, in 2021? What will she be doing 
in 2022?  

Did “Sister Anne” Quit? No!!!

https://youtu.be/YCMmwcTF3hI

For the next few months I’ll remain a guest in Natchez, Mississippi

I keep the contact page updated with my current address as I move around. 

https://houseofmaryomd.org/welcome/contact-subscribe/

May Jesus and Mary be loved by all hearts!

your sister, Anne


